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The last thing working families in the state need is additional tax. It's already 

expensive enough to live in the state but then to propose adding additional 

bureaucracy and higher taxes is crazy. The state has proven time and time again that 

it cannot manage the money that it already has been given. Why not enforce the laws 

already on the books and support our existing law enforcement instead of taxing 

citizens more. Earn the citizens trust back by managing the funds and resources that 

have already been given to you with respect and scrutiny before proposing more 

taxes and larger government. 


